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Upcoming Change to Rig Count Reporting Format 
 

Baker Hughes is delighted to announce the new Rig Count Reporting format.  
Since 1944, Baker Hughes Rig Counts have been a consistent measure of activity in 
the industry and today we are pleased to share details of a more interactive and    
user-friendly experience.  

 

What is changing? 

The rig count will now be reported 
in one file, offering users the ability 
to access yearly, quarterly, monthly, 
and weekly data in one place. 

Users can filter data to their needs, 
allowing for a tailored rig reporting 
experience. 

 

When is this happening?  

We will report the Rig Count under both the old reporting format and new format 
throughout March 2024. 

By April 5th we intend to report the North America Rig Count and International Rig 
Count under the new format only.  

We will be sunsetting existing North America and International Rig Counts. They will 
remain archived on our site and only the new reporting format will be updated 
weekly and monthly.  


